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You should monitor the online activities of your children.

Be free to your children, how much you can! Possess their free time and make them 

engage with the family. Be a friend and understand what is going on in their lives.

Ask them to use all gadgets in family areas, and for a definite time and you keep 

an eye on them. Stop their continuous surfing for hours.

Be familiar with the passwords of their gadgets.

Convince them not to give their password at any cost to anyone, even to their close 

friend.friend.

Don’t allow your children to have a personal e-mail ID until he/ she is matured.

Do not give them access to your phones and laptops and not at all, your password.

Be open about the potential dangers while surfing and how to deal with cyber 

bullying.

Don’t hesitate to install parental control software.

To keep away from all these online ‘THREATS’, dear parents, please channelize 

and encourage your children into ‘READING’ and be a part of the UAE to 

implement the resolution of His Highness Shaikh Khalifa Bin Zayed Al Nahyan, 

President of UAE has declared 2016 ‘As The Year of Reading’ in the UAE.

“Reading opens minds, promotes tolerance, openness and communication, and prepares an educated, 
informed and open minded people, veering them away from extremism and impenetrability.” 

- President, His Highness Shaikh Khailifa Bin Zayed Al Nahyan


